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Regular Attendance at School  
Both Australian and international research 
shows that regular attendance helps 
students to;  

¶ Develop a sense of belonging  
¶ Develop and maintain friendships  
¶ Be more engaged at school  
¶ Progress with their learning  
¶ Be more aware of career and life 

options  

Supporting positive school attendance is a 
shared responsibility Ṿ everyone has a role 
to play. Thank you to all parents / carers for 
informing the school when you know your 
child  is going to be absent so that 
absences can be marked as explained 
rather than unjustified.  

Back to School Vouchers  
Many families may have heard by now that 
late last year the Government announced 
Ǎ ẵᶯᶳᶮ Ẏ=ǍǪȶ ʌɐ ñǪțɐɐȺ ĞɐʔǪțǸɶẏ Ȓɐɶ ǍȺȺ 
students enrolled i n School or Home 
Schooling. We have sent an information 
letter out earlier this week to all families 
indicating how to obtain the voucher and 
the eligible purchases that you can use the 
voucher for. Since then, there has been 
another update (announced on T uesday) 
that these vouchers can now be used to 
pay school fees if families wish. We are 
ǪʔɶɶǸɅʌȺʳ ȡɅʬǸɾʌȡȓǍʌȡɅȓ Ǎ ẎñǪǍɅ Ἁ éǸǱǸǸɃẏ 
system at BCS for this. More to follow on 
this soon.  
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Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope you have all had an enjoyable 
holiday season with family and friends and 
that the New Year has started off nicely for 
you. We look forward to working with you 
in partnership when supporting your 
>țȡȺǱẏɾ ǸǱʔǪǍʌȡɐɅǍȺṞ ɾɐǪȡǍȺ ǍɅǱ ǸɃɐʌȡɐɅǍȺ 
development throughout 2023. We are so 
glad to see so many happy faces returning 
to school and settling into a new year of 
learning. A particular welcome to all the 
new families who are starting off with us 
this year.  

Staffing  
We welcome two new members of staff to 
the wonderful team here at Ba rellan 
Central School for 2023. We congratulate 
and welcome Mr Jack McDougall who will 
be teaching the K/1/2 class and Ms Kerri 
Daly who is the new Assistant Principal 
Learning & Support for our network of 
schools. Although Kerri is based here, her 
role se es her travelling and supporting 
multiple schools in providing direct and 
timely assistance to students with 
additional learning and support needs and 
their teachers.  

Uniform Focus  
The school positively encourages students 
to wear full school uniform as it  promotes a 
sense of belonging for all students. We 
have started the year off with the students 
looking fantastic in their full school 
uniform.  
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Upcoming Events  

Tuesday 7 th  Ṿ Thursday 9 th  February   
Year 11 & 12 RAP study camp @ Yanco  
 
Friday 10 th  February  
BCS swimming carnival  
 
Thursday 16 th  February  
RAP sports trials @ Barellan  
 
Thursday 23 rd  February  
CHS zone swimming carnival @ Barellan  
 
Friday 24 th  February  
PSSA zone swimming carnival @ Barellan  
 
 

 

Yearly Forms  

Yearly permission forms are attached to 
this gazette , for parents/guardians to sign. 
Please return their yearly forms to the front 
office as soon as possible. Forms include:  

¶ Media permission  
¶ Permission to publish  
¶ Swimming permission  
¶ Walking permission  
¶ Internet agreement  
¶ Gazette preference  
¶ Mosquito application  

Please contact the front  office on 6963 
9202 if you have any questions . 

The permission notes can also be found on 
our website, under the documents tab.  

 

Canteen News  

The Barellan P & C would like to notify 
families that the canteen will reopen for 
2023 on Monday 13th February.  

The Canteen will operate each Monday 
and Friday, for recess and lunch, unless 
otherwise advised.  

 

Staff Development Days  
As mentioned in previous reports, the staff 
at BCS put a lot of time and effort in their 
planning and preparation for the term 
ahead to benefit the learning 
ɐɳɳɐɶʌʔɅȡʌȡǸɾ Ȓɐɶ ǍȺȺ ɾʌʔǱǸɅʌɾṣ uẏɃ țǍɳɳʳ ʌɐ 
report that we collectively enjoyed the two 
days in our teaching teams discussing, 
planning and preparing for the term 
ahead. I would like to thank all staff for 
their professionali sm and participation in 
the Staff Development Days.  

Evacuation Procedure / Drill soon  
As it is the start of a new year and we have 
new students and staff here at BCS, we 
thought it would be a good idea to 
practice an evacuation drill. It is something 
all schools need to do at least twice a year 
to remain familiar with the procedures in 
the event of an emergency evacuation. 
Please note, that we will be doing an 
evacuation drill during week 3 (next week). 
I write this to inform you there is no need 
for panic  if you hear an alarm signalling 
from the school. There is no need to attend 
the school thinking something is wrong. 
We will also notify families closer to the 
day via Facebook. Please rest assured if 
there ever was a real emergency 
evacuation, families wo uld be contacted if 
needed.  

2022 School Magazine  
Students have received a complimentary 
copy of our 2022 school magazine. If 
parents or careers have not received a 
copy, please contact the office.  
 
As indicated in previous reports, we are 
often encouragin g students to pause, 
reflect and set goals, giving them purpose. 
We started the year off with a welcoming 
assembly where all students were 
reminded of this. I thank those families 
who continue to support us with this 
message at home.  

I know I speak on beha lf of all the staff 
ʭțǸɅ u ɾǍʳ ʭǸẏɶǸ ȺɐɐȶȡɅȓ ȒɐɶʭǍɶǱ ʌɐ Ǎ 
positive term of learning and achievement 
for all students. Welcome back.  

Yours Faithfully,  
Mr Christopher Grasso  - Relieving Principal  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

  

Swimming Carnival  

This year Barellan Central School will once 
again be participating in our annual 
Swimming Carnival on Friday 10th 
February. The carnival will be commencing 
at 11:15am for  all  students . 

All students will be required to have:  

¶ appropriate swimwear  
¶ rashie must  be worn when not 

swimming competitively  
¶ goggles  
¶ hat  
¶ towel  
¶ sunscreen  

Please ensure all clothing is clearly labelled 
and in a plastic bag.  

The P&C will run a BBQ lunch and the pool 
canteen will have their normal items 
available.  

We are delighted  that this y ear we are able 
to invite parents and guardians to watch 
our carnival .  

 

Mobile Library  

The mobile library will be visiting BCS on 
Tuesday 7 th  February at 9am. If students 
have any outstanding library books from 
the mobile library please return them.  

 

Primary Library Times  

K/1/2 Monday Ṿ Period 4  
3/4  Thursday Ṿ Period 5  
4/5/6  Wednesday Ṿ Period 5  
 

 

2023 House Captains  

 

 

 

 

2023 House Captains have been 
announced.  

Congratulations to the below winners.  

Macarthur  
William Evans & Jack Inglis  

Far rar  
Declan Trembath and Zac Twomey  
 
 



  4/5/6  

4/5/6 have had a great first week back to 2023 . They have been enjoying sharing some 
snapshot moments of their favourite holiday memories, and getting to know one another 
better through their funky shoe designs.  
  

 



  

If you would like to donate to Stewart House, please see the front office, 
for the donation envelope.  


